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Dear Mr. Townsend,
 
On March 14, 2017, the Department received the attached document “Closure Cost Estimating Form
 62-701.900(28) for the American Cement Company Waste Tire Processing Facility.  The document
 was signed by you on March 14, 2017.  The inflation factor adjustment of 1.014 for estimates due
 between due between July 1 and September 1, 2016, was used to calculate the closing cost
 estimate, and the approved 2015 closing cost amount of $4,892 was used as the base cost.  
 
The 2016 estimated closure costs provided in submittal was calculated to be $4,960.00.  The cost
 estimate is approved by the Department.
 
As a reminder, in accordance with Rule 62-711.500 (3) F.A.C.,  cost estimates for waste tire
 processing facilities shall be re-estimated at least annually and submitted to the Department at least
 60-days prior to the anniversary date of the instrument.  In the case of American Cement, the
 financial assurance anniversary is January 19, which would then make annual cost estimate

 adjustments due to the Department by November 20th of each year.  Current applicable  inflation
 adjustment factors can be found at the Department’s Solid Waste Financial Assurance web page at:
 http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/swfr/.
 
Any documentation to demonstrate financial assurance must be sent to Susan Eldredge, FDEP Solid
 Waste Section, MS-4565, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.  In order to be in
 compliance, you must submit the financial assurance document as soon as possible.
 
If you have any questions, regarding this approval, please contact me.  If you have questions
 regarding  financial assurance documentation, please contact Susan Eldredge at (850) 245-8740 or
 by e-mail at Susan.Eldredge@dep.state.fl.us.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 

Stephen Amirault
Engineering Specialist
Waste, Air and Stormwater Permitting
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Central District Office
stephen.amirault@dep.state.fl.us
Office: 407.897.2942
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